



## This Week's Program: "The Families of Everett School"

Everett Elementary School is not only the place where children go for education, it's a central connecting point for families of the students and others in the community as well. Our program this week will feature families of current students, one of the ELL faculty and the former Everett Principal. They'll each talk a bit about what the school does, what it has meant for their children, how it's impacted their family and what we as Rotarians can to to help.



## Miller Math Award Presented to Douglass Matulka

The 2017 Miller Math Award was presented to Douglass Matulka at our club meeting last Tuesday. Matulka teaches Geometry and Advanced Algebra at Lincoln High School. He has served on the Technology Committee in charge of planning and use of new technologies in classrooms and led workshops aimed at integrating and basic troubleshooting of technology in

the classroom. In addition, he participated in a variety of meetings to help plan the best course for individual students. In short, he goes beyond the basic classroom disciplines of teaching to creating learning paths for those who need a little extra help moving ahead in math.

The Miller Math Award has been presented annually since 1992 to recognize outstanding mathematics educators in the Lincoln area. The club endowed this award in honor of former member, past club president (1986-1987) and Rotary leader, Donald W. Miller. Awardees are selected based on their ability to inspire students to explore and master mathematics; innovation and creativity with respect to teaching methods; and that have a history of leadership in promoting math education.

## Club Member App Unveiled!

President-Elect Randy Bretz revealed the new Club Runner App for cell phones that will provide access to all members contact information at last week's meeting. If you need assistance creating your login and password to access the download, click here or contact Randy at rgbretz@gmail.com or 402.304.1229.

If you still want a printed copy of the member directory and Plan of Service, let Mary Buckley know. They will be available upon request in August.



## Quick Hits...

Randy Bretz shared a video tribute to Past President Mark Stephens last Tuesday. If you missed it, see it here!

You only have 10 days left to nominate a Nebraskan of the Year! Submit your nomination today.

We've slimmed down The Propeller to only include information about current deadlines and features from recent meetings. A digest of meeting participation and other Rotary information will be sent separately at the end of each month.



Lincoln Rotary Club #14 P.O. Box 83843 Lincoln, NE 68501

